MONONGAHELA TOWNSHIP
REGULAR MEETING

JUNE 1, 2015
9:00 AM
AGENDA
CALL TO ORDER: Bill Monahan
ROLL CALL: Lou Kovach, Bill Monahan, Mike Rudolph

PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

TREASURER’S REPORT:

OLD BUSINESS:

NEW BUSINESS:

PUBLIC COMMENT

ADJOURNMENT

May Regular Meeting

Nancy Mclntire, Secretary
Approval of May 2015 Treasurer’s Report
Approval to pay all bills

On-going Review of Floodplain Maps

Motion to authorize the preparation of a proposed
Floodplain Ordinance



MONONGAHELA TOWNSHIP
REGULAR MEETING

May 4, 2015
9:00 AM
CALL TO ORDER: Bill Monahan
ROLL CALL: Lou Kovach, Bill Monahan, Mike Rudolph

ATTENDING: Lou Kovach, Bill Monahan, Mike Rudolph, Nancy Mcintire, Trudi Monahan, Ed Cech,
June Hellen, Scott Neighbors, Robert Kelly, Larry Rogerson, Rocky King, Jack Keener, Bob
Watson, Robby Watson

Bill Monahan called the regular meeting to order at 9:00 am.

PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS: None

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Bill Monahan made a motion to approve the minutes from the April
regular meeting. Mike Rudolph seconded the motion and the motion
passed unanimously.

TREASURER’S REPORT: As of April 30, 2015

100.00 - GENERAL FUND - CHECKING Bank $ 282,001.37
100.01 - GENERAL ACCOUNT - SAVINGS Bank $ 63,096.55
100.06 - STATE FUND - COMMUNITY BANK Bank $ 80,035.97
100.07 - PAYROLL ACCOUNT Bank $ 69.72
100.09 - ESCROW ACCOUNT Bank $ 15501.67
100.10 - IMPACT FEE ACCOUNT Bank $ 163,613.42
TOTAL FUNDS AVAILABLE: $ 604,318.70

Bill Monahan made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report and to pay all bills. Mike Rudolph
seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously.

OLD BUSINESS:
The Supervisors are continuing to review the Township’s Floodplain Maps. Maps are available for the
public to review at the Township Building by appointment.

NEW BUSINESS AND PUBLIC COMMENT:

Bill Monahan gave a report on work done in the Township in the month of April. Road sweeping has
been completed, chrusher run and milling work has been done on the following roads: Creek, Alicia,
Lower Poland, and Beal. Work has been started on Kiger Road. Water workshops continue with the
Water Boards, including Southwest Water, the attorneys, and the County.

Mike Rudolph announced that the Spring Clean-Up Day was held on Saturday, May 2, 2015, and was a
huge success. A fall Clean-Up Day will be planned for October.



Bob Watson talked about sending in his water survey.

ADJOURNMENT: A motion was made by Bill Monahan and seconded by Mike Rudolph to adjourn the
meeting at 9:05 am. The motion passed unanimously.




